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Upcoming Dates 
  
-November 17th: Bob Evans 
Dine to Donate 
 
 
-November 25th: Last day of 
classes before break. 
 
 
-November 26th, 27th, 30th: No 
School. Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
 
-December 1st: School 
Resumes 
 
 
-December 17th: Conclusion of 
50/50 Raffle. ***Please 
support this fundraiser as our 
school will benefit from it. 
Tickets have prevously gone 
home with your child to sell. If 
you would like more, please 
contact the school office. We 
would love to have your help 
selling tickets after Mass at 
Regina Coeli, St. Joseph 
Maximo, and St. Joseph 
Alliance. Please contact 
Stephanie Phillips if you can 
help. Your participation will 
result in an out-of-uniform 
pass for your child! 
 

 

Snow Days 
 

As we proceed through the 
month of November and come 
ever closer to increasingly 
colder weather, please know 
that the possibility of Snow Days 
and Cold Days will increase.  
 
On such an occasion, a phone 
call will go out via our FACTS 
system. You can also check 
News Channel 3 for the school 
closings, as our iAlert System 
will contact that station.  
 
Please know that Regina Coeli 
School will follow Alliance City 
Schools in closings or delays. 
Thus, if Alliance City closes due 
to the weather, Regina Coeli will 
follow suit.  
 

 



 

 



 50/50 Puzzle Piece Raffle! 
 
-Regina Coeli School is holding a 50/50 raffle! Purchase 
tickets for $10 each with a possible payout of $2,500!  The 
winner will also receive a special puzzle featuring the 
beautiful statue of Regina Coeli situated right at Regina Coeli 
Church!   
 
-For every ticket sold there will be a puzzle piece with the 
coordinating ticket number. Those puzzle pieces will then be 
used for the physical drawing. We have 500 puzzle 
pieces/tickets to sell. 
  
-This raffle has a possible payout of up to $2,500 if all 500 are 
sold. The raffle goes from now till Monday December 14th. 
The drawing will take place Thursday December 17th.  
 
-You may purchase tickets from a Regina Coeli student or 
purchase one after mass at Regina Coeli, St. Joseph’s of 
Maximo, or St. Joseph’s in Alliance.  If you want to purchase 
tickets but can not get them after mass or from a student 
please contact the school office. 

 

Craft Show! 

Do you miss going to 

craft shows? Are there 

items you need to 

purchase from a craft 

show in order to 

complete your 

Christmas shopping?  

This year Regina Coeli 

won’t let you down.  

We will be offering a 

virtual craft show 

where you will be able 

to browse through 

photos from many 

vendors and crafters!  

Their contact 

information will be 

included.  If you see 

something you are 

interested in all you 

have to do is contact 

that vendor/crafter.  

This is scheduled to be 

available for viewing 

on November 21st. 

 


